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Meeting Date:  July 7
th
 2016 

 

Surf’s Up Dude!! 
 
 
 

 
Before the meeting, Marjeanne Stone entertained us with her fine 
piano playing. Thanks, Marjeanne. 
 
Getting Started:  President Dave announced that the meeting was 
brought by Team 1, with Team Captain Amelia Ward. The invocation 
was provided by Betty Harrison Smith. 
 
Announcements & Presentations 
 

 President Dave stated that, if anyone was curious about his or 
her team or committee assignments, they are all available on 
the DACdb website.  https://www.directory-
online.com/Rotary/SecLogin.cfm?Step=Logout.  
 

 The Veterans Memorial Plaque was on display to 
remember the sacrifices made by our veterans.   
 

 President Dave recognized both Kristy Lanham 
and Jake Mangas for having completed their two year 
terms of service on the Club’s Board of Directors.  Thank 
you Kristy and Jake for your service and commitment to 
Redding Rotary.  
 

Marjeanne Stone 

President Dave, Kristy Lanham & 

Jake Mangas (Left to Right) 

https://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/SecLogin.cfm?Step=Logout
https://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/SecLogin.cfm?Step=Logout
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 President Dave presented the awards for the Rotarians of the Quarter: 
 

1st Quarter:  Kathy Anderson (absent).  Kathy was instrumental in obtaining a grant 
that resulted in a visit to Redding by a delegation from Ukraine.  She wrote the grant 
and chaired the committee that hosted our foreign visitors.  Great Job Kathy! 
 
2nd Quarter: Todd Davis.  Todd is an extremely active member of Redding Rotary.  
Among other things, he is a Co-Chair of the Key 
Way Committee, serves as a “Badger” for new 
members, and is involved in Camp Royal.  
Congratulations Todd! 
 
3rd Quarter:  Greg Balkovek (absent).  Greg serves 
on the membership committee and he resurrected 
the Rotary Club’s Wild Game Feed, a fun and 
popular event.  Thank you Greg! 
 

4th Quarter:  Jennifer 
Finnegan.  Despite only 
being in the Club for 10 
months, Jennifer has 
made an immediate, positive impact.  She joined the group of 
musicians who plays music and entertains the Club before 
each meeting.  She is also a valuable member of the Spillway 
Committee.  Jennifer is always willing to lend a helping hand.  
Excellent work Jennifer! 
 

 President Dave 
recognized Amelia Ward as 
the Rotarian of the Year. If 
something is happening in the 
Club, you can bet that Amelia 

is involved.  Among her many activities, she chaired the I-
House Committee, sold tickets for the Club’s weekly 
fundraiser, and was an outstanding team captain, hosting 
more socials than any other team.  Thank you Amelia.  We 
all greatly appreciate the sacrifices you make on a regular 
basis on behalf of Rotary. 

 
Passing the Gavel 
 
With the Beach Boys singing “Surfin’ USA” in the background, 
our new Club President, Ray Stewart, made his, “like, totally 
awesome” entrance.  Ray, carrying a “rad” surfboard and 
wearing some “gnarly” board shorts with a “bitchin” hat, looked 
ready to ride some “epic” waves.  He went to every table and to 
everyone, he was like, “Hey Bud, Let’s Party!”   
 
 

 

President Dave & Todd Davis 

(Left to Right) 

President Dave &  
Jennifer Finnegan (Left to 

Right) 

President Dave &  

Amelia Ward(Left to Right) 

President Ray &  
President Dave  

(Left to Right) 
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After President Dave passed the gavel to President Ray, President Ray explained that he grew up 
surfing in Huntington Beach.  He stated that, as President, his focus would be on maintaining 
scholarship opportunities and Rotary’s emphasis on eradicating polio.  He also said he planned to be 
“unpredictable” with Rotary Club members asking themselves, “What is that clown going to do 
today?” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Speaking of clowning around, President-Elect Richard Malotky, along with the Board of Directors, 
arrived wearing fire hats and carrying a snow ski with shot glasses attached to it.  The fire hats 
reflected President Ray’s new role in “putting out fires.”  And the “Shot Ski,” that was just for fun as 
President Ray and other members of the Board did “Shot Skis” to the enjoyment of the Club.   The 
new Redding Rotary year was off to a “most excellent” start. Cowabunga Dude!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

President Ray 
Or is this President 

Ray? 

Get Ready and . . .  
SHOT SKI!! 

Diane Kempley, Mark Ball, President 
Ray, Kristi Davis, Dar Barzin, Brad 

Frost, Erik Poole, & Richard Malotky 

(Left to Right) 



4 

 

 
 

 
 
Day Editor and Production: Rubin Cruse 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar 
July 14th Bag Piping with Bob Skinner from the Jefferson Pipe Band 

July 21st Open Water Swimmer Hunter Wright 

July 28th Nigel Skeet and the Homeless Rock Stars Project 
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President Ray Stewart 
Appreciates your ad 

support 
YOUR AD HERE 

Contact Tom Stovall 

 

Ed 

Rullman 

Entertainment – Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335  Web Site click here 

President Ray Stewart 
Appreciates your ad 

support 
YOUR AD HERE 

Contact Tom Stovall 

   

 
  

   

   

http://www.crgibbs.com/
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
http://www.adeccousa.com/
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
mailto:jprcecpa@charter.ent
http://www.empirerecoverycenter.org/home.html
http://www.iwins.com
mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.bloodsource.org
http://www.scottvalleybank.com
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Foothill Distributing 
 

 

Gary Burks 

  243-3932 

Email click here 

   Pat & Bernice Corey  
   McHale Sign Co.  
   223-2030 

 
 

 

mailto:Gary.burks@foothilldistributing.com
http://www.nvcss.org
mailto:Jessica@Haedrich.com
http://www.tigerjoe.com
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
mailto:dkehoe@co.shasta.ca.us
http://www.morganstanleyfa.com/rick.hill/
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
http://www.mchalesign.com/

